
I am completely against approval for the smart growth community 
plan at sycamore st and main st. 
 
the average selling price of homes in the area is well under 
$200k, and affordable senior housing is under $800 per month. 
 
The city has done nothing to fix up the neighborhood in the west 
mesa area (street repairs, alleyways, park area around ella and 
may streets and along the tempe canal from university and main 
streets). 
 
The proposal would raise property taxes on the seniors on fixed 
income who are already way overtaxed, 
and traffic that is already too heavy would be made much worse. 
The number of sex offenders already moving into the area is 
already too high-time to put a quota out and have other zip codes 
in mesa share the responsibility. 
 


